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Hi Miriam,

Further to our telephone conversation this afternoon | wish to confirm that | strongly object to these works. Plus | have heard that all TRAs etc in this locallity
had been consulted about this but | can honestly say that this is not the case for us here on this estate (Gospel Oak 7&8 ).

Firstly | would like to point out that many years ago the Kissing gates were erected throughout this estate in conjunction with the police as the bicycles were
whizzing through from Queens Crescent into Wellesley Road etc with no regard for any pedestrians old or young, that was bad enough but things have not
improved and now we have electric bicycles and electric scooters to avoid as well. This area concerned is the junction from Weedington Road, Gilden Crescent
and Wellesley Road and in Wellesley Road there is no road at the end of the block just pavement which makes it even more dangerous, plus there is a childs
playground which makes it that much more dangerous.

I have not personally heard of anyone in the area who is in favour of the alterations proposed for the slope leading from outside the Community Centre into
Queens Crescent and we would like the opportunity to discuss this with the appropriate people concerned. Please contact me with any details.

An early reply would be appreciated.
Regards,

HEATHER ROBBINS



